
 
Taunton Deane Borough Council  
 
Tenant Services Management Board – 14 December 
2016  
 
Dates of Tenant Services Management Board Meetings 2017 

 
Report of the Tenant Empowerment Manager – Martin Price 
(This matter is the responsibility of Executive Councillor Terry Beale)  
 
 
1. Executive Summary 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
2. Background 
 
 The Tenant Services Management Board (TSMB) meets on a monthly 

basis. Members of the public are welcome to attend (although they may be 
asked to leave a meeting if confidential issues are being discussed). In 
order to give board members and members of the public plenty of notice it 
is prudent to set the dates for 2017 in advance. The dates will also be 
publicised to tenants and leaseholders. 

 
3. Dates for 2017 
 

The dates for 2017 are: 
 Monday 16th January 2017 
 Monday 20th February 2017 
 Monday 27th March 2017 
 Monday 24th April 2017 – usually Annual General Meeting 
 Monday 22nd May 2017 
 Monday 19th June 2017 
 Monday 17th July 2017 
 Monday 14th August 2017 
 Monday 25th September 2017 
 Monday 16th October 2017 
 Monday 13th November 2017 
 Monday 11th December 2017 

 
 
 

The purpose of this report is to confirm the previously agreed dates of the 
Tenant Services Management Board meetings for 2017. 
 



 
4. Finance Comments 
 Not applicable. 
 
5. Legal Comments 
 There are no legal implications of this report. 
 
6. Links to Corporate Aims  

There are no specific links within this report. 
 
7. Environmental Implications  

There are no environmental implications of this report. 
 
8.  Community Safety Implications  
 There are no community safety implications of this report.  
  
9. Risk Management 
 Not appropriate to this report. 
 
10. Partnership Implications  
 There are no partnership implications of this report. 
  
11. Recommendations 
 

1. The Tenant Services Management Board is asked to note the dates 
of meetings for 2017 as detailed in this report. 

 
Contact: Martin Price– Tenant Empowerment Manager 
  Direct Dial No: 01823 356552 
  e-mail: m.price@tauntondeane.gov.uk 




